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The District recognizes the benefits derived from participation by District students 
in student exchange programs.  Some programs are year-long, some for one 
semester only and some for a summer.  Such programs promote international 
understanding and have other benefits which accrue to the student and to the 
school population as a whole if the student returns to complete a program of 
study in the District.  The Superintendent or the Superintendent's designee will 
establish procedures to provide information about exchange programs to 
interested students and to advise them if they want to earn academic credit for 
their participation in the program. 
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